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August 28, 2025 
 

THE WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT LAUNCHES SURVEY TO BEGIN 
SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH PROCESS 

The Williamsburg County School District (WCSD) Board of Trustees has officially launched a 
survey inviting all stakeholders—parents, students, staff, and community members—to share 
their input as the Board begins the search for the District’s next Superintendent. 

The survey is designed to gather feedback on the qualities, skills, and priorities that stakeholders 
believe are most important for the next leader of WCSD. The Board values transparency and 
community collaboration, and this survey is a vital step in ensuring that the selection process 
reflects the voices of those directly impacted by the school district's leadership. 

“We are committed to finding a superintendent who will build upon our strengths, address 
challenges, and guide our district toward continued success,” said Dr. Marva Cannion, Chair of 
the WCSD Board of Trustees. “This survey allows everyone in our community to be part of this 
important process.” 

The survey is available online at www.wcsd.k12.sc.us, the WCSD Facebook page, and by scanning 
the QR Code attached to this Press Release.  All responses will remain confidential and will be 
reviewed by the Board to help shape the superintendent search process. 

The deadline to complete the survey is Tuesday, September 10, 2025. 

The Board encourages every parent, staff member, student, and community partner to 
participate and help ensure that the next superintendent reflects the needs and aspirations of 
the Williamsburg County School District community. 
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